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Wednesday, Sept. 25, 2024 
 
The Highlands Ranch Community Association (HRCA) is aware that BAM Broadband is installing a new fiber 
optic network that will provide a new internet service throughout Highlands Ranch. BAM Broadband is a 
private telecommunications company that is not affiliated with HRCA. BAM Broadband provides internet 
service to residential and commercial customers in Arizona and Colorado.   
 
BAM Broadband has obtained all the required permits from Douglas County for the installation. HRCA is not 
a partner in this project, nor are we party to the review, approval, or permitting of their work. 
 
BAM Broadband is actively completing construction in the following Highlands Ranch neighborhoods: 
Westridge, Spring Hill, Westridge Glen & Highlands Ranch Golf Club. Circled in red on the map below is the 
newest neighborhood that will begin construction within the next few weeks (Delegate District 40). 
 
To prevent potential damage, BAM asks homeowners to mark sprinkler heads, invisible fences, etc. Upon 
completing their work, BAM Broadband will clean and restore the property to its original condition.  
 
If you identify any construction damage or have any questions or concerns, please call them at 720-851-1111 
or email support@co.bambroadband.com.  
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